
 

 

 

BEAR CUB NEWLETTER 
March 12, 2015 

 

 

OUTDOOR 
TIME 

Dr. Seuss books 
we read to 
celebrate Dr. 
Seuss’ birthday: 
CAT IN THE 

HAT  - Enjoyed stacked 
cookies like the cat’s hat 
 
GREEN EGGS AND 
HAM  - Whipped up 
eggs  with green food 
coloring to eat for snack 
 
HORTON HATCHES 
THE EGG –   Decorated 
big eggs.  We discussed 
how Horton kept his 
word despite the rough 
and stressful conditions. 

 

 



 

 
  

WHAT IS COMING UP FOR OUR BEAR CUB CLASSROOM? 
 

OUTDOORS AND WARMER TEMPERATURES!!!!!! 
 We are so excited to get out from that winter chill!!  We are looking forward to 
campus field trips to be scheduled when we return from Spring Break.  The campus 
trips will be on Wednesdays.  We will plan on leaving between 9:30 a.m. – 10:00 a.m.  
We will be visiting different areas of the campus.  These are all walking trips.  Please 
make sure your child has a good breakfast and uses the restroom before coming to 
school.  We would greatly appreciate your child wearing comfortable athletic shoes.  
We may visit the Athletic Complex, the track, the library, bookstore, DUC, various 
fields that have open space for running and playing games. There are so many places 
to explore on our campus. Of course, we will not go on a field trip if there is rain or 
other threatening weather conditions.   
      
 
 
We had a little taste Of the warmer weather yesterday as we headed out to enjoy the 
warmer temperatures!   

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES: 
SPRING BREAK – March 16th – 20th 
NO SCHOOL - April 3rd– STAFF PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY 
FAMILY PLAYDATE – APRIL 8TH  - CELEBRATE WARMER WEATHER ON THE WUNS 
PLAYGROUND – ALL SIBLINGS ARE WELCOME! 
 

 
  WE WISH YOU A WONDERFUL AND SAFE SPRING 
BREAK!  WE WILL SEE YOU BACK AT SCHOOL ON 
MONDAY, MARCH 23RD, 2015.   
 
 
HAVE FUN! 
 
MARSHA AND KATIE 
 
 
 

 


